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For Immediate Release

QUEENS CHAMBER OF COMMERCE THANKS OUTGOING NYPD COMMISSIONER KEECHANT SEWELL FOR HER SERVICE


QUEENS, NY (June 13, 2023)-- The Queens Chamber of Commerce, Queens’ oldest and largest business association, has released the following statement from President and CEO Thomas J. Grech on the departure of NYPD Commissioner Keechant Sewell, thanking her for her service to New York City:

“On behalf of the Board, Staff and Members of the Queens Chamber of Commerce, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to NYPD Commissioner Keechant Sewell for her steadfast leadership and commitment to New Yorkers over the past eighteen months. Mayor Eric Adams often says that there cannot be prosperity without public safety.  Commissioner Sewell dedication to the safety of our city has been recognized and appreciated by the Queens business community. 
 
“We were delighted to honor Commissioner Sewell at our 2022 St. Patrick’s Day luncheon, an event that shattered our attendance records. That afternoon Commissioner Sewell accepted our Public Service Award on behalf of the entire NYPD, and impressed us all with her vision for the department and understanding of the importance of public safety to small businesses.

“Commissioner Sewell will be sorely missed by the people and small business community of Queens County and all of New York City, and we wish her the best of luck in her next chapter.”
 

About the Queens Chamber of Commerce:
The Queens Chamber of Commerce is the oldest and largest business association in Queens, representing more than 1,400 businesses and more than 150,000 Queens-based employees. Its mission is to foster connections, educate for success, develop/implement programs and advocate for members’ interests. www.queenschamber.org
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